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Valued Provider,
During this time, it is more important than ever to stay connected to your community. Fortunately,  Alta California Regional Center (ACRC) offers many resources for its providers. One of these resources is the Provider Advisory Committee (PAC).  The PAC is comprised of service providers contracted with ACRC from its ten-county region.
The Provider Advisory Committee is mandated by the Lanterman Act §4622(i) and our function is to provide advice, guidance, recommendations, and technical assistance to the regional center board to assist the regional center in carrying out its mandated functions.
This monthly forum is an opportunity to get to know other people providing services in your area, learn about changes to policies and regulations that may directly affect you, receive guidance and support, and provide feedback to regional center leadership. ALL providers are welcomed and invited to attend these monthly meetings.
PAC Meetings are held in the ACRC boardroom on the second Thursday of each month (excluding August and December) from 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. at the address below:
Alta California Regional Center
2241 Harvard Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95815

DURING THE PANDEMIC, MEETINGS ARE HELD VIRTUALLY VIA WebEX AND ACCESS INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND A WEEK IN ADVANCE HERE: https://www.altaregional.org/events-calendar

In addition, ACRC offers separate annual Vendor Forums for the following specific service groups in hopes of targeting individual needs and issues in a more small and focused setting. 
· 
· Adult Day & Employment 
· Behavior Intervention Services 
· Early Intervention 
· Homemaker 
· In-Home Respite 
· Independent Living Services 
· Residential 
· Supported Living Services 


Stay up to date with vendor forums by contacting our PAC Representatives. Find their service designation and email addresses at https://www.altaregional.org/node/1625.

Please check our webpage at https://www.altaregional.org/provider-advisory-committee-pac, or call (916) 978-6245 for more information on any of the above resources, including upcoming dates. 
We look forward to seeing you soon and working together to continue to provide richer and more fulfilling lives for the clients that we serve. 

Sincerely,

Eric Ciampa
Provider Advisory Committee Chair
Email: eciampa@ucpsacto.org
